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Dear Parents:

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child into my first grade class. I am looking forward to an exciting and educationally productive year!

Please note the following classroom policies and supplies list. 

Reading: Please make sure that your child reads at least 20 minutes every night at home. 

School Supplies:

2 packages of #2 pencils			1 Clorox wipes		       2 boxes of tissues	        	                 4 pocket folders 		        4 marble notebooks				4 dry erase markers
5 large glue sticks				1 bottle of liquid soap	
2 boxes of crayons				1 pair of scissors
1 package of Huggies Babywipes		zip lock bags
1 package of paper plates			1 bottle of handsantizer

		   Thank you for your continued support!

			      The First Grade Team
					
